
Mountain Top Chrysalis Board Meeting for June, 2008 
 
After the Board Training, we had a short Board meeting. 
 
Matt gave out schedules for the coming year with Walks and Flights 
highlighted.  He also highlighted possible additional weekends available. 
 
Possible Lay Directors to consider for the future, including those who have 
already served in that capacity. 
Female     Male 
Kathryn Davis    Roy Allen 
Andrea Cody    Scott Roy 
Debbie Roy     Terry Keith 
Gigi Gay     Leon Roach 
Barbara Keith    Joel Preston 
Edna Seal     Matt Turner 
Judy Roach     Brian Bowman 
Amy Turner     Daine Matthews 
Patty Foster     Mike Arnold 
Penny Joplin 
 
Need to decide which flight will be our 1st.  Edna moved that the May flight 
be our first. 
 
David and Sheila Stiles cannot serve on the Board.  We need to consider 
someone for Agape gifts, etc. 
 
Chris West is working on Before and After meals song. 
 
David Kelley gave out copies for the treasurer’s report:  $2781.91. 
 
Dean Bradford served communion.  After prayer requests, we prayed and 
adjourned. 


